

## **Sledmere Primary School**

The School Drive Buffery Road, Dudley West Midlands DY2 8EH



☎ 01384 818425 email: info@sledmere.dudley.sch.uk Head of School: Mr Derek Fance B.Ed (Hons), PgDIP, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Jill Hillery BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH

July 2021

## New Beginnings - Year 2 Berlin Class - Mrs Nicki Haynes

Dear Children,

We are looking forward to welcoming you back to school after the summer break. When returning to school in September, we are going to continue with our staggered starts and finishes. All children will return to school on Tuesday 7th September. Our class will be starting at 8.45am and finish at 3.15pm.

Our class name will be Berlin. All of our classes are named after cities around the world. Some may be capitals, while others may be important centres of business, culture or history. We are keen for you to find out as much as possible about this city, the country, its customs and traditions. We will be starting our new topics when we return with a special focus on English and Maths.

We have changed which children are in which classes. When doing this, we have taken account of friendship groups. Please do not bring pencil cases to school. We will provide all you need to complete your work. We expect all children to wear school uniform in September.

You will be working with a number of teachers and teaching assistants in our Year 2 team. **This includes Miss Smith, Miss Haroon and myself**. Our teaching assistants are Miss Abramowicz, Miss Steinson and Mrs Mitchell.

There will be staff out on the playground on the first day to direct you into school through the correct door. Mr Fance is Head of School, Mrs Hillery will be our Deputy Headteacher and Ms Samra as our Assistant Headteacher. We are welcoming a new Assistant Headteacher to Sledmere for the Autumn Term, Ms Slater.

Please stay safe over the Summe	er holiday. We know you	will be looking forward to	coming back to Year 2.
Best wishes,			

Mrs Haynes.